
March 5, 2021

Upcoming Dates

March
9-Spring Pictures

26-Kindergarten 
      enrollment ends

29-Spring Break begins

April
6-Students return from 
spring break

13-14 Ohio State testing 
(3rd and 4th grade)

14-PTO Meeting

* Due to the pandemic, 
in-person events 
(concerts, PTO meetings, 
STEM/Literacy night, etc.) 
are postponed  
indefinitely. We will 
continue to reassess and 
post updates. 

  

A note from Mr. Cox…

What a great week at Souders! The collaboration 
between our PTO and our Souders staff made the 
best Right to Read week ever! The students were into 
the mystery theme. They wanted to know if I knew 
who dun it? I offered to provide clues for a small price! 
We also had daily themes, a bookmark design contest 
and daily guess that book contest. Ask your child 
about the fun week!

Community Corner

Attention 4th Grade 
Parents: BWI PTO is 
looking for volunteers for 
the 2021-2022 executive 
board. Please email 
bwispto@gmail.com if you 
are interested. 

2021-22 Preschool and 
Kindergarten Enrollment 

Information is Now 
Available

Neighborhood Bridges

Neighborhood Bridges, a non-profit charity 
headquartered in Westerville, Ohio, will be 
launching its Gateway for Kindness to serve 
the Big Walnut Schools community in 
Sunbury. A 501(c)(3) organization, 
Neighborhood Bridges has driven direct 
support and care to more than 35,175 children 
and families in just 3 years by inviting school 
districts, mental health agencies, and clergy 
to advocate for those in need – then 
engaging each community to come together 
to help solve those needs. Please check out 
the social media websites below for more 
information.

https://www.facebook.com/BigWalnutBridges/  
Twitter at @BridgesWalnut 

Instagram @BigWalnutBridges  

Quote of the Week

“If you want to lift 
yourself up, lift up 

someone else.”

Booker Washington

Souders Spotlight…3rd Grade
This week in third grade, some of our friends from DACC created an 
awesome experience for us to learn about all things architecture and 
design! Our kids got the chance to research, google meet with an actual 
architect, and will be building their own building that they designed 
themselves out of toothpicks and marshmallows. 

CARE. GROW. CONNECT.

Students will have the following lunch options daily:
1st Choice-Rotates Daily 
2nd Choice-PB&J Uncrustable
3rd Choice-Munchable w/ yogurt
4th Choice-Chicken Tenders
Students will also have a fruit and vegetable choices 
daily.

Bus Reminder...

Due to the pandemic and maintaining as 
much spacing as possible on our buses 
each day, students are required to ride 
their scheduled bus to and from school at 
all times. Changes to a student's bus 
schedule so that they can ride home with 
a friend or relative are not permitted. If 
your child's place of residence changes, 
please contact the school to ensure 
proper changes of their bus schedule.

Education is learning what you didn’t 
even know you didn’t know.  Daniel J. 
Boorstin

IMPORTANT: Please send your student to 
school with a coat. If you need a coat, we will 
be happy to help. 

https://www.bwls.net/protected/ArticleView.aspx?iid=6GYYBBI&dasi=4GAY0
https://www.bwls.net/protected/ArticleView.aspx?iid=6GYYBBI&dasi=4GAY0
https://www.bwls.net/protected/ArticleView.aspx?iid=6GYYBBI&dasi=4GAY0
https://www.bwls.net/protected/ArticleView.aspx?iid=6GYYBBI&dasi=4GAY0
https://www.facebook.com/BigWalnutBridges/

